
We are writing to you regarding Ofcom’s consultation on Optimal use of 3.9 GHz spectrum, for 
which comments are due by 25 February 2025. We are happy with the technical changes 
proposed in Ofcom’s earlier consultation (20 May 2024) and support the current proposal to 
move UKB’s 3.9 GHz licence from 3925-4009 MHz to 3800-3884 MHz. 

In your email dated 16 January 2025, you provided a list of 3UK assignments that Ofcom had 
modelled as being impacted by the frequency move, particularly in relation to Satellite Earth 
Stations and 10 Fixed Links. We have no objections or comments on Ofcom’s analysis. 

If Ofcom decides to proceed with the frequency move, we will explore mitigation options at that 
time to retain our impacted assignments, such as replacing the equipment with filters for the 10 
Fixed Links at our cost (if reasonable). 

 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.ofcom.org.uk%2Fsiteassets%2Fresources%2Fdocuments%2Fconsultations%2Fcategory-2-6-weeks%2Fconsultation-optimal-use-of-3.9ghz-spectrum%2Fmain-documents%2Fconsultation-optimal-use-of-3.9-ghz-spectrum.pdf%3Fv%3D390035&data=05%7C02%7CLiz.Hall%40ofcom.org.uk%7C71e2c51a53fd45b193b208dd704164bb%7C0af648de310c40688ae4f9418bae24cc%7C0%7C1%7C638790148410604545%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=l2yVt%2BK5J90sBQC0k7JQnk%2BpWOyfIgUjbBk1RHusQbY%3D&reserved=0

